Dear Parents,

The Year Two and Year Five classes will be going on an excursion on Friday 3rd of November to the Forest Heritage Centre in Dwellingup.

The Year Twos will be taking part in a session called, 'Incredible Invertebrates'. Students explore, collect and examine invertebrates. The role of body parts will be discussed and how characteristics determine habitat. This day of exploring will look at different habitats, relationship with other animals and plants, and why invertebrates are important for a healthy environment.

The Year Fives will be taking part in a session called, 'Living with Fire'. In this program students learn about the impacts of bushfires and how we can respond to them and mitigate their effects. Students learn when, where and why bushfires occur and the impact they have on our native plants, animals and human communities. Students are introduced to methods of bushfire prevention, mitigation and suppression and learn the importance of being prepared. The excursion includes hands-on experience with a range of firefighting tools and equipment.

<u>What to Wear:</u> Students are to wear their Sports uniform with their yellow shirt. It is recommended that children wear long pants (track suit pants), as we will be walking through the bush.

What to Bring: Children need to bring morning tea, lunch, water, and hats, packed in their school bag.

We will depart school around 9:15 a.m. and return by 3.00 p.m. Please sign the Permission Slip below and return to classroom teacher by Friday 27th October.

Thank you,
Kate Vidulich
Mary-Ann Landwehr
I give permission for my child, to travel by bus to the Forest Heritage Centre in Dwellingup and back to school on Friday 3 rd November 2017.
Parent's Signature: